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I-75 Interchange Improvements at SR 60 and the Selmon Expressway 428953-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Interchange

Improvements
Phase Completed
Limits North of Selmon

Expressway to
south of
Broadway
Avenue

Project Start September 2018
City Brandon
County Hillsborough
Road I-75

SR 60
Construction
Cost

$52.4 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2022

Contractor Prince
Contracting, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Tom Lay
  813-975-3554
  Tom.Lay@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of February 18, 2022, all construction activities
associated with this project are now complete. 

This project rebuilt and extended the length of the SR 60 entrance
ramps onto northbound I-75 and modified the southbound I-75 exit
ramp to the Selmon Expressway (Exit 256) to improve safety and
traffic flow on I-75.

Other improvements to major interchanges included: 


